
Club 55 Senior Center 

By Carol Burrows, Club 55 Senior Center Correspondent 

Many thanks to Lori Partoll, Medical Social Worker from Fort HealthCare, for 

coming to explain Advance Directives.  We had a nice group who were interested 

in finding out more about this free service. Lori thoroughly explained the legal as 

well as the ‘comfort’ parts that folks had questions about.  It is a good feeling to 

know that your wishes about health care will be carried out and not add burden 

to family or friends at end-of-life.   

If you drive past Club 55 you will probably notice that the jersey concrete barriers 

have been removed from the side of the building.  It will provide more parking 

and be easier for snow removal when needed.  RLAC now has the Head Start 

Program located in the lower level of the building.  Head Start is a great program 

to promote school readiness and I am hoping that we may be able to team some 

of their activities with our older adults.   

We are still hoping that Euchre card players will find their way to our Thursday 

12:30 playing time.  It seems that the Canasta and Mah-jongg groups have more 

interest right now.  Maybe when the weather cools down and we are stuck inside, 

folks will decide that Euchre or the Wednesday 500 card game that meets at 

11:00 will be exactly what they need to add fun to their week. 

Hopefully you saw the notice that the LMASD Recreation Department has moved 

their offices to the Leader building at 322B North Main St.  Their phone number 

and other contact information remains the same.  It is an indication of the 

population growth of the school district and our community.  Who would not 

want to live in Lake Mills?  Club 55 Senior Center came under the umbrella of the 

school district when we merged with the Rec. Dept., but we remain in the RLAC 

building at 229 Fremont St. 

Our Club 55 Apple Fest planning group is collecting apple-related items for door 

prizes that will make our September 29 afternoon event even more fun.  Stay 

tuned for more information as we get closer but mark your calendars, so you 

don’t miss it!  Wednesday, September 29, at 1:00.  

September Happenings:  Bingo Wednesdays 8th and 22nd 



                                             Foot Care Wednesday 15th  

Check the calendar listing all our activities at: 

https://www.lakemills.k12.wi.us/recreation/calendar-of-events-club55.cfm   

 

The Bia meal for Wednesday, September 15 is Baked Ham, baked sweet potato, 

slaw, and dessert. Your order must be in by Friday, September 10.  You can order 

online at https://www.lakemills.k12.wi.us/recreation/bia-meal-program.cfm  You 

can also let Beth know when you pick up your meal at Club 55 that you would like 

a meal the following week. 

Club 55 still has a supply of newly donated puzzles for you to choose from.  Take a 

couple home to enjoy.  We have also tried to keep a couple of them in the Little 

Library in front of RLAC as well as a variety of books for you.  Feel free to stop by 

and get something for you. 
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